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Tis the Holiday Season.
 
Hi all, … it’s that time of year again.  Three things.
 
One.
We began writing monthly letters to family and friends in 1997, originally “North Hero News & World Revue” and subsequently “Ottawa Outlook”.  Golly gee, sixteen years ago, that’s quite a few letters.  Well, in all honesty, it is becoming more and more of a chore to come up with interesting topics on a regular basis.  Starting in 2014 we will be sending letters in an unscheduled manner.  Probably hap-hazard would be more descriptive. 
 
Two.
As in prior years, if we have gone a whole year without  hearing a word from a recipient, we will feel free to remove them from, the distribution list. 
 
Three.
Hey, … it is the ‘Holiday Season’.  Best wishes to all.  Have a: Safe, Healthy &  Happy 2014!
 
From the cycling-down “Old Folks” in Ottawa.
Lucille & Ken.
 
 
 
 
 
 

